
 

 

 

Peacekeepers Investigating in Tioweró:ton 

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 24, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2019)  The Kahnawake Mohawk 
Peacekeepers would like to inform the community that they are currently 
investigating a string of Break-and-Enters in the Tioweró:ton Territory. There have 
been at least 5 cabins affected and all the owners have been informed.  
 
If your cabin is affected by a break-and-enter, the Tioweró:ton Caretakers will 
contact you directly. If you are not contacted, please consider your cabin secure. 
 
If you have information about any illegal activity going on in Tioweró:ton, please 
contact the Peacekeepers at 450-632-6505 or call the anonymous Crime Stoppers 
Tip-Line at 450-632-2802. 
 
The Peacekeepers will be patrolling the territory throughout July, August, and into 
September.  
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Jody Diabo 
Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
Kahnawake Mohawk Peacekeepers 
(450) 632-6505 


